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« NATIONAL AERONAUTICS AND SPACE ADMINISTRATION

GEORGE C. MARSHALL SPACE FLIGHT CENTER
HUNTSVILLE, ALABAMA 35812

. INREPLY REFERTO: PA-CH ' ' July 19, 1968

TO : Dr. Eugene M. Emme, Code EH
NASA Headquarters, Washington, D. C.

FROM : Chief of Public Affairs, PA-CH

SUBJECT : Release of von Braun letter to Vice President,

April 29, 196l.

Attached hereto is a copy of a letter written by Dr. Wernher von
Braun to the Vice President of the United States, April 29, 1961,
outlining his views on a space program. This copy has been
edited in accordance with your recommendations contained in your
memorandum to the Assistant Administrator for Public Affairs,
dated July 2, 1968, and on a copy of which memorandum Julian
Scheer has handwritten his concurrence. I understand that this
copy will be released to Professor Logsdon of Catholic University
for his use in preparation of an historical document.
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